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ANNUAL REPORT FROM CIO VOLUNTEERS



The volunteers at the community information office are on duty 4 times a week.

They continue to provide a good source of tourist information, up to date travel timetables and general information to the public.

During the past year they have also conducted a Transport Survey, the results of which are on display at the HUB.

In addition they have hosted a successful Table Top Sale , Book Fair and Open Day  in order to raise the profile of what the volunteers do. We also have an open afternoon on the first Friday of each month for tea and a natter that is open to all.

As a group we are interested in further developing new ideas and initiatives, but in order to do so it would be really good if some new volunteers were to come forward to join the team and share and help develop new initiatives. 

Anyone interested is more than welcome to drop in and have a chat about it at the community information office.

Karen Robinson
Chair of Volunteers



